MAY 10 1985

Docket Nos. 50-313
and 50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. John M. Griffin
Senfor Vice President
Supply
Post Office Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

By letter dated February 20, 1985, we informed your Company that

$600 was due for your mlicatlon datod November 9, November 19,
December 14, and December 19, 1984 for the Arkansas Nuclear One,

Unit Nos. | and 2. These applications related to rt No. CEN-288(A),
“CPC Methodology Changes for Arkansas One Unit 2 Cycle 5", relief

from certain umrvico inspection requirements, Once Through Steam
Generator Sleeved Tube Inspection, and schedular relief from certain
ASME Code examination requirements. The requested fees have not been
received by us; therefore, you are requested to remit them within 15 days
from the date of receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,
W pow |
8505170099 85051 Will{am 0. Miller, Chief
SDR ADOCK osooogxa License Fee Management Branch
PDR Office of Administration
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